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 Classic Cars -   Late Model Vehicles
What do I need to do to enter
my vehicle in a Twin Cities Auction?
1) An entry form with all questions answered must be submitted. To access a copy through our website please visit: www.TwinCitiesAuctions.com or to request a copy be mailed to you call 651-633-9655.
2) Copies of ownership paperwork; i.e. copies of both sides of title and if applicable the lien release. Ownership should be in your name or your company name to be transferrable.  If you have any title concerns, do not hesitate to call.
Fax a copy of the title (front and backside) to 651-633-3212.
It is important for the seller to physically verify the numbers on your vehicle to confirm it matches your title 
IF IT DOES NOT MATCH, A CORRECTED TITLE MUST BE OBTAINED OR
 WE CAN NOT ENTER THE VEHICLE IN THE AUCTION.
3) High quality digital photos of both sides of the vehicle (do not cut off any portion of the vehicle). Email photos to MidAuction@aol.com in .jpg format with a size of approximately 1000kb for best reproduction.

4) Description of Vehicle:  Provide all information requested on the entry form.  Use “n/a” or “none” if it does not apply to your entry.  If there is restoration work, what and when done.  Think what you as a potential buyer would like to know. This description is posted on our website, on the vehicle cards for display and announced to the public when your vehicle is on the auction block 
5) Entry fees must be paid to secure your entry and ensure inclusion on the website and any marketing materials. You may enclose a check or call with a credit card number.
Do not hesitate to contact us at 651-633-9655.
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